
 

RFQ Ad for KVCC Existing Conditions Analysis 

NOTICE TO ARCHITECTS AND ENGINEERS 
REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS 

 
 

Kennebec Valley Community College wishes to procure 

architectural/engineering services for an Existing Conditions Analysis 

at Kennebec Valley Community College’s Campuses in Fairfield, 

Maine.  Qualifications packages are due at 1:00 p.m. on September 9, 

2022 at Kennebec Valley Community College, Attn: Brianne Pushor, 

92 Western Avenue, Fairfield, Maine 04937. Electronic copies can be 

sent to bpushor@kvcc.me.edu.  

 

The scope of services will include, but not be limited to condition 

assessments of existing building sites, structures, envelopes, finishes 

and systems, identifying deficient elements, development of a cyclical 

maintenance plan, and viable options for immediate repairs, systems 

upgrades or full building renovations.  

 

Responding firms must comply with the detailed RFQ Information for 

Architects and Engineers on the Kennebec Valley Community College 

website:https://www.kvcc.me.edu/about-kvcc/overview/tenders-

procurement-notices/.  
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